
AN ANALYSIS OF POLICE REFORMS

This thesis examines the issue of police reform and considers whether a causal .. This analysis showed that the
mandated reforms were very similar to and, in.

Politicians recognised that the legitimacy of police authority was not only based on the law and not merely a
power granted by law but was also a process of legitimacy arising from the interactions established between
the law enforcement authorities and the population in general. While it is true that the nineteenth century was
marked by the transfer of police powers from local to central authorities, this was not an intrinsically
contentious process. It can be traced through parliamentary debates, in the correspondence from the Ministry
of the Interior and in the press. These were men chosen at the parish level to serve for one or two years. As it
was formally controlled by the army, this often led to conflict with the leadership of the IGP. We share our
knowledge and analysis locally, regionally and internationally, in the form of publications, policy
recommendations and submissions, critiques of laws, briefing papers, and public education material. Almost
all of the controversial laws were abandoned by the incoming government, including the Guarda Civil project.
Greater humanity and a belief in the rehabilitation of criminals as shown by the grading of penalties also
meant that the population needed to be reassured that criminals were actually brought to justice. The
connection between these types of event and police modernisation was indeed not specific to Portugal. A few
days later, the government presented parliament with a proposal to establish the Guarda Civil. Nevertheless,
the IGP was essentially a bureaucratic office without any operational capacity to enforce police regulations.
The search for a new type of policeman in fact represented one facet of the search for a new paradigm for
police institution and organisation in which political and operational control became the essential factors.
Thus, police commissioners at the top of the organisation , heads of police stations the connection between the
top and everyday operations , sergeants cabos the policemen of the policemen and the police officers the
police on the street should all know in advance what to do and, just as importantly, what not to do. The key
takeaway of the book is to exercise a more critical eye towards the role of civil society. These variables are
discussed in Chapters Two and Three, where Marat argues that an episode of transformative violence is crucial
in mobilising civil society actors, who then demand police reform. The empirical chapters on Georgia,
Kyrgyzstan, Ukraine, and Kazakhstan and Tajikistan provide a good overview of police reform in these
countries, with some interesting positive and negative variations. An intense program of public works â€” in
which the railways became one cornerstone â€” then took centre stage in national political life. Somehow, the
infrastructure of state police power began to grow out of such micro developments. The police force was
under the authority of the Civil Governor and consisted of men in blue uniforms and armed only with a small
sword. Although recognised as a useful tool for security and administration, the state experienced difficulties
in effectively controlling these bodies. All were areas that underwent significant changes during this period
and shed light on how the question of police reform emerged and took shape. Instead, debates revolved around
just how the rural military police service would best be put into operational service. Cover for The Politics of
Police Reform. During the s both zeladores and their bylaws would become ever more specifically directed at
controlling public spaces. In Portugal by contrast, the politicians involved in the debates on reforming criminal
law or the penitentiary system were rarely, if ever, involved in the debates on police reform. In March , a
member of parliament submitted a request for information about what had already become the almost
forgotten police project and received no response.


